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Kerry McCuaig, Fellow
Emis Akbari, Post-Doctoral Fellow
Atkinson Centre for Society and Child Development
9-234 — 252 Bloor ‘Street West
Toronto, ON M5S 1V6

Dear Mses. McCuaig and Akbari:

Thank you for your letter and enclosed copies of the Atkinson Centre’s Early Childhood
Education Report 2014.

I am pleased to pass along a copy of your report to our province’s Minister of Children and
Family Development, the Honourable Stephanie Cadieux, and our Minister of Education, the
Honourable Peter Fassbender. I know that they, too, will find your report of interest.

Again, thank you for sending this material to me, and I appreciate your comments regarding the
role of government in this very important issue. It was good to hear from you.
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